United States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510

BUDGET

COMMERCE, SCIENCE AND TRANSPORTATION

FOREIGN RELATIONS

HOMELAND SECURITY AND GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS

September 21, 2019

Ms. Mary Baeten 310 North Wisconsin Street, Suite E De Pere, WI 54115-2774

Dear Ms. Baeten,

In response to Senator Johnson's inquiry on your behalf, we have received the enclosed letter from the U.S. Department of Transportation, Federal Aviation Administration.

We believe you will find the reply to be self-explanatory. After you have had a chance to read the letter, please let us know if you have any questions or comments.

Senator Johnson office appreciates the opportunity to be of service. Please do not hesitate to contact us if we can be of further assistance.

Sincerely

Mark C. Nielsen

Veterans and Military Affairs

Constituent Services Representative

U. S. Senator Ron Johnson (WI)

Enclosure:

C. Mulsen